
 

 

          Accessibility Statement for The Old Brickworks, St. Judes, Isle of Man 

 

 

A warm welcome awaits guests at The Old Brickworks, St. Judes, Isle of Man. This is 

a totally new building, built to 2012 Planning Regulations, but reflecting the style of 

the Nineteenth Century workers’ cottages which it replaced. 

 

Unfortunately, wheelchair users, or very frail people who need extra support in the 

home, cannot be accommodated as doorways and corridors are of insufficient width, 

and bedrooms and bathrooms have restricted space. The limited bathroom space also 

means that it is not possible to accommodate special aids or handrails. 

 

Each bedroom is provided with a fire window and fire door. 

 

Although dogs are not permitted due to the close proximity to the property of the small 

(but deep) unfenced lake, Guide Dogs will receive a warm welcome. 

 

The driveway, parking area and path to the property are all loose pebble. 


